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INIVITATION TO NOMINATE 

 
 

2023 Global Leadership Institute Nominations 
 

Dear Assembly of International Governors, 
 

This is a friendly reminder that we are now accepting nominations for the 2023 
Global Leadership Institute, taking place in Washington, DC from April 26-27, 
2023. This is a fully in-person opportunity, with nominees traveling to Heart House 
to attend a 2-day workshop led by Dr. William A. Zoghbi and other ACC leaders. 
The ACC will cover flights and lodging for all of those attending. 
 
Nominees should be mid-career cardiologists, identified as potential leaders in 
their institutions, societies and communities. Due to the high demand for this 
opportunity, each ACC Chapter is being asked to nominate one person. There is 
an option to nominate an alternate individual in the case that the original nominee 
cannot guarantee their in-person participation. Please fill out the form linked 
below  by 1 February 2023 to nominate.  

 

 

Self-nominate or nominate a participant here 
 

 
 

https://form.jotform.com/230261646785562

